November/December Junior Bulletin 2020

Hello everyone-

As we still charter these unusual times; please think of ways your juniors can participate.

The juniors have virtual training on the National ALA website. Please look into this so they can learn more about our organization. The more they know the more they can help out. There is a course on the national website for getting a junior unit started. Please look into both of these to enhance your experience as well as your juniors' enthusiasm.

Juniors have helped collect education supplies as well as helping with Halloween trunk or treats. Please remember to get juniors to help with these types of events. When juniors help out, it makes them feel more involved and not just attending senior meetings; whether in person or on zoom.

I have junior conference tickets for sale and will be happy to mail them to you-just let me know. We still have a limited number of ALA ball caps, and junior t-shirts for sale. We also still have the sashes for patches as well. Every donation to our juniors help pay for junior conference.

The junior conference is still on the calendar for April 16th-18th, at Wonder Valley Ranch. We will keep you updated as it gets closer, as we will have to make safety for everyone our number one priority. If we do have the junior conference, please remember it is juniors age 8-18.

Happy Holidays to you all and let's hope for a prosperous New Year!!

Yours in Service-

Maureen O'Brien-Sacco

Department Junior Activities Chairman